
 

YOUR OPINION MATTERS  
The Orange County Cemetery District is updating our regulations regarding gravesite 
decorations and we need your feedback.  Please join us for an open forum where 
staff will discuss the proposed changes and listen to your concerns and questions. 

To see the proposed changes, please visit our website at: www.occemeterydistrict.com or visit the cemetery office. 
 

For more information, please call the District Office at (949) 951-9102.  

El Toro Memorial Park 
Thursday, December 12, 2024 

1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
In The Maureen Rivers Memorial Niche Garden 

 

http://www.occemeterydistrict.com/

